
 

Florida Department of Transportation 

RON DESANTIS 

GOVERNOR 
605 Suwannee Street 

Tallahassee, FL  32399-0450 

JARED W. PERDUE, P.E. 

SECRETARY 

 

www.fdot.gov 

For Immediate Release   
April 17, 2023   

Contact: Samantha Rambeau  
  (904) 377-1850 | samantha.rambeau@dot.state.fl.us   

      
   

Overnight Detours on I-95/I-295 North Interchange Through Thursday 
 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – FDOT will detour traffic on I-95 and I-295 nightly through 
Thursday, April 20 as part of the new phase of construction activities on the I-95/I-295 
North Interchange Operational Improvements Project. 
 
As shown in the map below, I-95 northbound between Max Leggett Parkway and I-295 
and the I-95 southbound ramp to I-295 westbound will be detoured nightly Sunday, April 
16 through Thursday, April 20 from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m. Drivers will be detoured to I-295 
eastbound and U.S. 17 to rejoin I-95 northbound. 
 

 
 
As shown in the map below, the I-295 eastbound and westbound ramp to I-95 
northbound will be detoured nightly Monday, April 17 through Thursday, April 20 from 
10 p.m. to 5 a.m. for a traffic shift. Drivers will be detoured to U.S. 17 and Airport Road 
to rejoin I-95 northbound. 
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This shift is one of several scheduled over the next few months as FDOT transitions into 
a new phase of construction on the critical interchange updates. The interchange 
upgrades are part of an important effort to promote economic growth and development 
in the region.  
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com. Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts may visit www.FL511.com or 
download the FL511 app. 
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https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2FMyFDOT_NEFL&data=04%7C01%7CDebbie.Delgado%40dot.state.fl.us%7C770cb501e8b2480fff9108d9fe191b6c%7Cdb21de5dbc9c420c8f3f8f08f85b5ada%7C0%7C0%7C637820206046830315%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=7YFbinJLhko0YcMtDqJ5DyIGB61kXsMQwJbWKiLN0FU%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FMyFDOTNEFL&data=04%7C01%7CDebbie.Delgado%40dot.state.fl.us%7C770cb501e8b2480fff9108d9fe191b6c%7Cdb21de5dbc9c420c8f3f8f08f85b5ada%7C0%7C0%7C637820206046830315%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=vxVWeknhg7I6AnVpCxf8Io3CuttqBXze4fxaueLoB5E%3D&reserved=0
http://www.nflroads.com/
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.fl511.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CDebbie.Delgado%40dot.state.fl.us%7Cddf7ced1bf9d47e39a0008da8241a7ae%7Cdb21de5dbc9c420c8f3f8f08f85b5ada%7C0%7C0%7C637965515735487264%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sTJuOm1ZH7tt%2BN1P7GgL0y60SZbvuxGoM3OlDUN7GDA%3D&reserved=0

